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Via email:  liljelund@floorball.org 
 

 
Montreal, 10 May 2006 
 
 
Mr. John Liljelund 
Secretary General 
International Floorball Federation 
Alakiventie 2 
FIN-00920 Helsinki 
Finland 
 
 
Dear Mr. Liljelund: 
 
Please receive our congratulations on your anti-doping rules. 
 
We have reviewed IFF’s Rules and Guidelines and these seem to cover and be in 
compliance with all aspects included in the World Anti-Doping Code.   
 
We look forward to receiving the final copy of your anti-doping rules so that we 
may file them accordingly.  Please also provide the date of implementation of 
these rules. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation in this legislative exercise and for your 
continued commitment to drug-free sport 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

                               
Rune Andersen    Janie Soublière   
Director     Manager, Legal & Results Management  
Standards and Harmonization  Legal Affairs 
  
cc.  Jean-Pierre Moser 


